
 

 

 

 

MALVERN P.O., ST. ELIZABETH 

Telephone: (876) 96-5161/5163,    

Facsimile: (876) 966-5115 

 

NOTICE: BOARDING FEES: JULY 13, 2020 – AUGUST 4, 2020;  

CSEC/CAPE Sitting 

 
June 30, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 

BOARDING FEES: July 13, 2020 to August 4, 2020 
 

Please be advised that students with Outstanding Boarding Fees are required to make 

payment before returning for the Examination Period of July 13, 2020 to August 4, 2020.  

Please note that students with Boarding Fees already paid in full have Financial Clearance for the 

Examination Period. 

Those students, however, whose Boarding Fee Payment is not up-to-date MUST make payment 

before returning to Boarding for the period July 13, 2020 to August 4, 2020. 

Kindly clear balances by making payment to: 

Munro and Dickenson Trust - Hampton School 

NCB Santa Cruz 

A/C# 891007604 (Chequing) 

 

N.B. Payments may be made in-branch or online. 

 

Account queries can be made by emailing bursar.hampton@gmail.com.  

 

We continue, as always, in our best efforts to cater optimally to the needs of your daughters. 

 

Best regards, 

 

mailto:bursar.hampton@gmail.com


Mahvell Charlton-Brown  Mrs. 

Headmistress 


